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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Jack Langston <j acklangston@verizon.net>
Saturday, March 6, 2010 6:27 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It May Concern,
I believe that the proposed regulations (RIN 3038-AC61) will change the
leverage factor to an extent that I would find objectionable for my
retail account. I do not want to seek alternative brokers outside of the
USA.

Sincerely,
John Langston
107 East 26th Ave., #2
North Wildwood, NJ 08260


